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FROM:  Richard Jackson, Director of Educational Facilities 
  Elijah Gross, Director of Planning, Design, and Construction 
 
THROUGH:  Alvin L. Crawley, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 
  Clarence Stukes, Chief Operating Officer 
 
TO:   The Honorable Karen Graf, Chair, and Members of the Alexandria 

City School Board 
 
TOPIC:  Patrick Henry Project Update  
 
BACKGROUND: 
The ACPS Facilities Team will be providing a project update on the Patrick Henry School and 
Recreation Center.  Some of the key updates are as follows: 

 Site Option Refinement to the two best options one with bus and service vehicle 
access off of N. Latham and the second with emergency-only access off N. 
Latham 

 The two site options (A1 and C1) were presented and discussed during the April 
27th Advisory Group meeting 

 Update on Auditorium feasibility analysis  

 Next steps  
 

CONTACT PERSON:  Richard Jackson, 703-619-8289 
 
ATTACHMENTS: Patrick Henry School and Recreation Center of the Future – May 2016  

       Update  


